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 2 December 2020 
  
Dear Parents / Caregivers / Friends of the School 

School Policies and Procedures go to: 
http://glenoroua.schooldocs.co.nz/ 

Username: glenoroua 
Password: policies 

Ko tatau 
 

This is us. 
 

School & Community Hangi 
Following on from last week's flyer, we are looking forward to our hangi on Friday 11 De-
cember, from 5.30pm. Please RSVP by the end of today Wednesday (email the office, or 
contact your child's teacher)  and please ensure payment of $5 per person is made to the 
office or school account by Wednesday 9 December.  We are looking forward to a fun, 
community evening. 

Wheels Day 
Next Wednesday, the 9th of December, we are pleased to be organising a Wheels 
Day. For this exciting event, your child will need to bring anything rideable with 
wheels (bikes, Scooters, skateboards, rollerskates ext.), a helmet, fully covered 
shoes (unless you have rollerskates - bring what is comfortable) and a water    
bottle. The event will take place during morning tea and lunch. There possibly 
will also be another 30 minutes before the end of school. We are all looking     
forward to this fun day and we hope to see all students attending! 

Spring has sprung and summer is here!!  Fingers crossed for some settled 
weather!! 
 
Treat Day - Tuesday 8 December 2020 
This year we will be heading to Wanganui for a fun day out.  We will be leaving 
school by 9.10am, to arrive at the Splash Centre for a swim and waterslide fun at 10am -
11.30.  From there we will pop up the hill to Virginia Lake for a picnic lunch, and a play.  We 
will return to school by 2.30pm.  Help with transport would be greatly appreciated, and if 
those bringing cars could be here by 9am that would ensure we can head off on time. 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
School Treat - Splash Centre, Wanganui and Virginia Lake - 8 December 2020 
 
I can transport _______ seatbelted children. 
 
My car have a current WoF and Registration. 
 
Name: __________________________________ Contact: __________________________ 

Prize-giving - Monday evening - 14 December - 7pm - Glen Oroua Hall 
Come and help us celebrate the successful achievements of our students. 
Everyone a plate for supper please. 

Term Event 
Friday - 4 December - BoT 
Election Day 
Friday - 4 December -        
Assembly 
Monday - 7 December -     
Farewell Mrs Franks - 1.30pm 
- Glen Oroua Hall 
Tuesday - 8 December - GO 
Treat Day - Whanganui Splash 
Centre and Virginia Lake 
Thursday - 10 December - 
Manual 
Friday - 11 December - GO 
School Hangi 
Monday - 14 December - GO 
Prizegiving 
Tuesday - 15 December - Last 
Day of Term - Finish 12 noon 

Kawakawa Balm for sale!! 
 $10 per jar  

Money towards  
Education Outside the  

Classroom 
Can be  

purchased from the school 
office. 

2021 Stationery 

This year we have placed our order with Warehouse          

Stationery. 

They will have ready made packs for students in each room. 

Their prices are amazing - by buying these packs for our   

students you will save almost 60% on retail costs. 
Room 1 - Year 5 - 8   =  $30.00 

Room 2 - Year 3 - 4   =  $22.00 

Room 2 - Year 2        =  $23.00 
Room 3 - Year 1 - 2   =  $28.00 

These are available from 11 January at Warehouse             

Stationary in Palmerston North. 
This deal is a fantastic no fuss arrangement at an incredibly 

reasonable price. 

Call in, ask for Glen Oroua year  ___  and you will receive 
the necessary goods. 

Please support this arrangement. 

Religious Education 
We have our final session Friday 4 December starting 
at 10am in the library, parents are welcome. 

Glen Oroua Readers and Library Books 

Please have a search around home and return any 

books by 11 December 2020. 

Just a reminder that if anyone still wishes to support 
Backpack Outreach, Ipu Mo Te Hauora items can be 
left at the school office until 10 December 2020.  

Board of Trustees Mid 
Term Election  

 
Votes need to be returned 
to the school office by 4 
December or posted to 
the returning officer no 

later than 4 December or         
alternately dropped at his 

letterbox.  


